
 

 

Faculty Senate Minutes – March 19, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order at 4:10 p.m. All departments were in attendance except Accounting 
and Finance, Athletics, Government and Political Affairs, and Interdisciplinary Studies. 

 
I. Minutes of previous meeting 

 
The minutes of the March 5, 2019 meeting of the Faculty Senate were approved as 
revised.  
 

II. Proposed Curricular Frameworks for endorsement  
 

1) Bachelor of Science in Multidisciplinary Studies (Population Health Concentration) 
Dr. Kelly Kuhns motioned that senate endorse the curriculum framework as written, 
Dr. Lowery Woodall seconded, no further discussion, unanimous approval. 

 
2) Bachelor of Science in Environmental and Spatial Sciences: 

Dr. Ethan Frost motioned that senate endorse the curriculum framework with the 
amendment/correction on
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a prerequisite and change the title from ‘Cognitive Psychology’ to ‘Advanced Lab in 
Cognitive Psychology’. Proposal for course change was approved without dissent. 

4) PSYC 316 Sensation and Perception to Advanced Lab in Sensation and Perception (Psyc 
Course Change Proposal 017): Proposal



 

 

APSCUF approval issue and Senate



 

 

 
• Joint Senate Conference Committee Chairperson: Shaun Cook  

(Second Reading): Proposal to revise format and language to clarify role in 
EYASC oversight, add graduate student representation. Proposal to format 
revision and language clarification approved without dissent. 

 
• University Honors College 



 

 

place prior to July 1 and guidelines need to be established regarding governance. 
This will alter senate committee makeup and numerous other issues. This 
impacts committee elections for senate and APSCUF for 2019/20 committees 
which take place in the coming month. This college begins with 800 students in 
the two departments, Mgt/Marketing and Accounting/Finance. 

 
Dr. Walsh noted that the approved, year-long draft, of the colleges that we added a 
couple years ago has not yet been implemented and therefore she was concerned as to 
how the work for this new endeavor could be accomplished by July 1st noting that 
elections will be seriously implicated and will not be resolved by July 1st. Instant 
changes and updates are not possible. Dr. Prabhu stated that accommodations will be 
made in the first year and that technically speaking, the departments can still operate 
under 


